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10th June 2025  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
Over the last few weeks the pastoral team and I have been out visiting Year 6 pupils making 
all of the arrangements necessary for a seamless transition for your child to join us in 
September. 
It’s been an absolute delight meeting everyone and being able to answer their 
questions about what Wordsley life is like. If your child has not been visited yet then 
rest assure we still have a few more schools to visit over the next couple of weeks.   
 
Please find below a reminder of key dates, times and information. 
 
 
Year 6 Induction Day – Tuesday 1st July and Wednesday 2nd July 2025 (8:40am - 
3:00pm).  
 

On Induction Day, your child needs to bring their golden ticket with them which was handed 
out during their primary visit, if pupils have lost their golden ticket then please do not worry. 

 Pupils will receive a welcome goody bag filled with lots of amazing gifts. Your child will need 
to wear their primary school uniform as normal. They should bring writing equipment, a bottle 
of water and, if they wish, a snack for morning break. At lunchtime, a hot school meal 
(including a vegetarian option) will be provided free of charge on both days. If your child has 
any specific dietary requirements, we would advise them to bring a packed lunch. If you 
have yet to fill in the form below then please do so as soon as possible so we can inform the 
catering team. Please order a school lunch here: School Lunch 

Year 6 Parents’ and Carers’ Coffee Morning – Tuesday 1st July (8.45am-9.15am). 

We would also like to invite parents and carers to a coffee morning after dropping off your 
child on Induction day. (This is optional – we appreciate many parents have work 
commitments.)  During this time, you will have the opportunity to meet key staff, ask any 
questions, as well as receiving help filling in key forms. We will also have information on 
school uniform, Parent Pay and Class Charts to help assist you in preparation for when your 
child starts secondary school. 

Year 6 Induction Evening for Parents - Wednesday 2nd July (6-7pm) 
 
This event is essential for parents/carers of all pupils joining us in September 2025. During 
this evening Mr Weatherhogg and I will introduce ourselves as well as giving a brief speech. 
After this you will be able to meet your child’s form tutor and will have the opportunity to ask 
any questions. It would be great if your child could attend as well as they may not have met 

mailto:info@wordsley.dudley.sch.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfIy7Kah1oEFjtHVB5zAHwMa9phwHWJEWFT8ARRTVkE11eaUA/viewform?usp=pp_url


BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    INSPIRE 
 

The Wordsley School · Brierley Hill Road · Wordsley · Near Stourbridge · DY8 5SP 
(01384) 816015 · info@wordsley.dudley.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr A Weatherhogg 
 

their form tutor during the day. Information about our school uniform will also be available 
during this night.  

 

Summer School - Tuesday 22nd July and Wednesday 23rd July (9.30am-1.30pm). 
 
As you are aware this year we will be offering a summer school, where your child can get to 
know the school, staff and the location of each subject. We will be running different activities 
throughout the day and exploring a range of subjects. This is a fantastic opportunity for your 
child to make new friends. There is still time to sign your child up to summer school, if you 
haven’t done so already. During summer school your child must bring a drink and a packed 
lunch for both days. Pupils will also need to wear suitable clothing as there will be a variety 
of lessons taking place. If your child takes any medication please make sure that they have it 
with them or it has been handed into a member of staff on the day.  
 
Please register your child for Summer School 25 here: Summer School 25 
 
Parental Consent Forms 
 
Thank you to all the parents who have already completed the consent forms, if you still need 
to complete them for your child please do so via the attached document asap. 
  
We very much look forward to meeting you and your child and welcoming them into The 
Wordsley School community. If you have any further queries regarding Year 6 transition, 
please do not hesitate to contact us or have a look on our school website.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs V Perks 
Head of Year 7 
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